
 
 

Head of Mathematics 

September 2020 
 

This is an opportunity to join one of the most high-achieving and forward-looking 

independent schools in London. We are looking for an outstanding Head of 

Mathematics to lead our thriving Mathematics department at this over-subscribed, 

academically selective school for girls aged 11 to 18. 

 

Queen’s College, London is seeking to appoint a well-qualified and inspirational 

classroom practitioner as Head of Mathematics. This is a crucial position of 

responsibility: the person appointed will provide academic leadership of the 

department and will work closely with the senior leadership team as part of our 

commitment to excellence in the STEM subjects. Mathematics is a popular A-level 

choice at Queen’s and every year a number of pupils also take Further Mathematics.  

 

As the first school in the UK to grant academic qualifications to women, Queen’s has 

a proud history of educating some of this country’s pioneering female 

mathematicians. This appointment represents an exciting opportunity for the right 

candidate to lead our Mathematics department and ensure we retain our position at 

the forefront of mathematical education for young women.  

 

Applications should be made on the Queen’s College application form and sent to the 

Assistant Bursar by post or e-mail (rhall@qcl.org.uk).  Applications must reach the 

College by noon on Monday 2 March 2020. 

 
Queen’s College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children. Applicants must be willing to undergo child protection screening, 

including checks with past employers and the Disclosure and Barring Service. 


